IMPORTANT NOTICE

ATTENTION ALL WATERCRAFT OPERATORS AND RIL

USE EXTREME CAUTION WHEN NAVIGATING IN THE DREDGE WORK

The Storm Lake Dredging project will again be in operation beginning in April and running through November 2011. All operators of
watercraft on Lake Storm Lake should be aware of the dredging operation and the location of the dredging equipment and keep a
minimum 100 foot distance from the entire operation at all times while on the lake.

Do NOT to cross over the dredge pipe or try to go between the dredge and the shore. The dredge pipe is
marked with white buoys marked with “Warning Dredge Pipe” and an orange hazard triangle on the side of
the buoy (see insert picture). The buoys are also lighted for visibility during the evening hours. Boaters
should NEVER attempt to cross over the dredge pipe — ALWA8Sround the dredge operation at low
speeds.

Should boaters venture into the dredge operating area (the north central to northeast side of Lake Storm

Lake) boaters should always operate their craft at very low speeds and exit the area as soon as possible without crossing over the
dredge pipe or going near the dredge boat or booster pump.
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NOTE: The Dredge operation is always moving so

Additional information available at www.stormlake.org/dredging boaters should be aware and stay at least 100 ft away

from the Dredge, Buoys, and booster pump at all times.
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